

Gwanda State University Notices

POSTPONEMENT OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

06 August 2025

This communication serves to inform you that the Gwanda State University Annual General Meeting has been postponed to the 13th of August 2025. The time and venue of the meeting remains the same.

Sincere apologies for any inconvenience which might have been caused by this postponement.

Thank you.

E. Mupfiga Registrar



- Gwanda State University, Epoch Mine Campus, P.O. Box 30 Filabusi, Zimbabwe.
- Telephones: +263-84 2824720, 2824714 2824729, O781 924 111 Fax: 263-284, 2824720. Email: info@gsu.ac.zw
- www.gsu.ac.zw
- Gwanda State University @Gwanda State University
 - Excellence through Esprit De Corps